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Monday 6th June 2022 
 
I hope you had a lovely long weekend! Class R are delighted to have been awarded second 
place for our wheelbarrow entry! Great teamwork! 
 

We have started off with some great discussions as part of our topic, ‘How big is BIG?’ and 
the children have been brilliant at sharing their knowledge of large mammals, birds and 
dinosaurs! We have also started to research some interesting facts about who is the tallest 
person in the world and which is the highest mountain. This week we will plant some 
sunflower seeds and find out who can grow the tallest!  
 
This week we will be exploring our class text, ‘We’re all Wonders’ and look closely at what 
the pictures tell us about the main character before we read the story. In maths we are 
going to be learning about doubles and our artwork will focus on painting small parts of 
flowers but making them BIG. We will also release our class butterflies and find out about 
the largest butterflies in the world.  
 
Our fabulous Class R are also going to be the ‘big children’ this week as we welcome our 
new starters on Wednesday afternoon. I know that my class will be amazing and help us to 
settle the new class ready for September. 
 
I am now looking into booking our class trip to Screech Owl Animal Sanctuary on Friday 24th 
June. Coach drivers are in short supply so please bear with me. I will provide further details 
about this as soon as I can. 
 
We are going to design a new Sports Day race this year for Class R: The Teddy Bear Race! 
Please could each child bring into school a named shoe box as soon as possible. Thank you! 
 
Please remember to pop in to see me if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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